Wayne Aging at Home
Committee Meeting Minutes June 13, 2022 
Location: Wayne Community Church


Members present: 
Stan Davis, Jane Davis, Pam Chenea, Stephanie Merrill, Patricia Ender, Deborah Emery, Cindy Gyorgy by phone.

Church Space:
Moving day will be July 18, after the church auction has ended. Connie Irland is currently painting the space, with the help of both church and AAH volunteers. Volunteers are welcome to join the effort.

Although we have been asked to create a tentative schedule, the church is fine with hours being changed to meet our needs. It will continue to be considered a “shared space” with any childcare programs that may materialize.

Although we did not get the AARP grant, we have been offered a couch and matching chair. Pam will put out a request for additional donations, including a desk, office chair, file cabinet, end tables and lamps. Other possible sources of furnishings include the State Surplus warehouse, Uncle Gary’s furniture in Augusta, and numerous other second-hand outlets. Stan will speak with Aaron about purchasing a router for Pam’s office and also air purifiers, using funds from the AAH account.

Opening Celebration:
Pam suggested an opening celebration, which will be planned for Saturday, September 10 in the afternoon, before her September 13 surgery.

Strawberry Festival:
AAH will have a table at the Strawberry Festival, which is happening on Saturday, July 9th from 9 until 2. We will distribute reflective house/mailbox numbers, as we did last year, as well as information about the committee and other issues of interest to elders. There will be Tai Chi demonstrations at 11:00 and 11:30.

Next meeting:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Monday, September 19 at 4pm.



Respectfully submitted,
Jane Davis, Secretary
